
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     November 21, 2022  
 
To:  Priests, deacons, brothers, sisters, principals, parish, school and   
   chancery staff  
  
From:    Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications 
 
Re:   Archdiocese of Atlanta Choir Christmas concert 

           
 
You are invited to join the Archdiocese of Atlanta Choir for “Come Let Us Adore, 
an evening of carols and scripture for the season,” on Friday, December 16, at 
8 p.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary Parish, 2855 Briarcliff Road NE, Atlanta 
30329. 
 
The choir, directed by music minister Dónal Noonan and accompanied by 
associate musical director Catlin Norton on piano, will present a variety of 
Christmas carols and Scriptures as a gift for all those who wish to enter 
joyfully into the season. A chamber orchestra and representatives from various 
cultures present in the archdiocese will make this an evening to remember. 
Archbishop Gregory J. Hartmayer, OFM Conv., will preside over the event. You 
are invited to come listen and sing along at the service and raise a toast at the 
reception immediately after. 
 
Please help us share this magnificent event with your community advertising it 
in your parish bulletins, social media platforms, internal televisions systems 
and other outlets. Below are promotional graphics. 
 
For more information, contact archchoir@archatl.com. 
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